
 

 

 

 

 

METROPOLITION CORPORATION ISLAMABD 
        (DIRECTORATE OF MUNICIPAL ADMINISTRATION) 

 
 
No. MCI/DMA-/Genl-01/2024-25/  Islamabad, July, 25, 2025. 

 
CORRIGENDUM 

 
EPAD # F-250753348  

“Design, Development and Implementation of Data Management 

Platform for Directorate of Municipal Administration, MCI” 
 

Advertisement Published in the print Media on 22.07.2025 
 
This corrigendum is published to notify the changes in: 

 
a. RFP submission date has been changed from 7th August, 2025 

(Thursday) to 12th August,2025 (Tuesday) at 10.30 a.m, the 
technical bid shall be opened on same day at 11.30 a.m. The venue 
shall be remained same. 

 
b. The Pre-bid meeting has been changed from 30th July,2025 

(Wednesday) to 4th August,2025 at 12.30 a.m on same venue. 
 

c. Amended RFP Documents is available on EPAD /PPRA website.  

 
Other terms and conditions given in the above-mentioned original RFP 

advertisement shall remained the same. 

 

(Dr.Anam Fatima) 

  (Director Municipal Administration) 
                                                Metropolitan Corporation Islamabad 

                                         DMA Office, Fire Headquarter Building, Shahrah-e-Suhrawardy 
                                             Sector G-7/1, Islamabad Phone 051-9252838 

 




